
Statewide Transportation Information 

Dear Colleagues, 

Students from participating school districts who are eligible to use the statewide 
transportation system next year must annually request transportation through the statewide 
website at: http://ride.ri.gov/StudentsFamilies/AdditionalResources/StudentTransportation.aspx 
The website is now open to take transportation requests for Fall 2019. STUDENTS WHO ARE 
CURRENT RIDERS ALSO NEED TO REGISTER.  Please incorporate into your registration 
process, information about the link to the website.  If parents have problems with the website or 
do not have access to a computer, they may contact us at 401-222-5024.  

Statewide Transportation would like to inform you that open enrollment and new 
transportation requests are available throughout the entire school year. The July 31st deadline is 
only enforced if you require service on the first day of school. 

The deadline for fall transportation requests is July 31, 2019. Request forms submitted on 
or after August 1, 2019, will receive the closest point of pick up or a depot stop location for a 
temporary bus stop. 

For students who receive a temporary stop assignment, a permanent bus stop will be 
issued after September 20, 2019. 

Please contact our office at 401-222-5024 or swplanningrequest@ride.ri.gov if you have 
any questions. 

Thank you, 

 

Nicole Martin 

Manager, RIDE/Statewide System Manager's Office 

255 Westminster Street, room 609 

Providence, RI 02903 

Office: (401) 222-5038 

Fax: (401) 222-5025 


